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ATTN Mr Matthew Todd-Jones
Please accept this email in support of the proposed Bango Wind Farm.
My property is located at- Harry's Creek Road, Boorowa and I will be a neighbour to the development.

I support the proposal not only for environmental reasons but also the financial benefits that I understand will
flow to the host properties, neighbours and the Boorowa community.

I see the project providing some financial certainty to an industry (agriculture) that is impacted by numerous
variables in weather and markets which are in the main outside a farmers control. The compensation flowing
through to farmers will allow for more confident business plans to be compiled by the farmers involved which
in turn will flow through to a wider community through purchases & investment.

I further understand that the managers of Bango Wind Farm have voluntarily reduced the number if turbines
and that this PAC is reviewing further possible reductions, please consider the financial impact this further
reduction will have on those involved.

I fully appreciate that not everyone is in favour of the development and that you will have received some very
subjective objectives with regard both visual & noise impacts, I get this, and sympathise with those who feel

adversely impacted.

Originally, I also shared these concerns, however, I now believe the benefit to the community and myself
outweighs them.

Thank you for your attention to this email.
Best regards
Steve Bunnell

mob

Sent from my phone.....





